
Publication of Information on School Buildings

Beginning on July 1, 2024 every school district must publish the following information

on its website:

1. The square footage of each school building owned by the school district.

The Lake Mills Community School District owns a single school building, located at 102

South Fourth Avenue East in Lake Mills, Iowa. The current usable square feet (which

includes first floor, second floor and third floor, but does not include below grade

mechanical rooms, boiler rooms, or tunnels) is approximately 160,000 square feet.

2. The enrollment capacity of each attendance center owned by the school district.

The enrollment capacity varies depending on use. Based on the current usage, our

enrollment is approximately 685 students. At the peak of enrollment we had over

1000 students.

3. How each school building owned by the school district is currently utilized by the

school district.

The district’s single school building, located at 102 South Fourth Avenue East in Lake

Mills, Iowa, is currently being used as a PK-12 public school.

4. School buildings owned by the school district that are vacant.

The Lake Mills Community School District does not own any vacant school buildings.


